LUDHAM PARISH COUNCIL

Allotment available
There is an allotment available for rent at the Catfield Road allotments.  The rent is £40 per year.  Please contact the Clerk for further information

January Meeting

The Parish Council will not be holding the January meeting.  The next meeting will take place on Tuesday 7th February
Planning Applications
The following planning applications were considered by the Parish Council at the most recent Parish Council meeting:

· NNDC.  PF/16/1364.  The Old Vicarage, Norwich Road.  Single-storey extension to provide 12 additional en-suite rooms and dining area.  Demolition of existing conservatory extension. Supported
Planning Decisions:  

The following planning decisions were reported at the most recent Parish Council meeting:
· NNDC.  PF/16/0977.  Keepers Cottage, Lovers Lane.  Change of use of agricultural land to residential garden, erection of garage, canopy, pergola and domestic outbuilding and the erection of first floor side extension to dwelling (retrospective).  Permitted
· NNDC.  PF/16/0962.  Manor Gates, Staithe Road.  Flat roof porch extension.  Permitted
· BA/2016/0295/LBC.  How Hill Trust, How Hill.  Refurbishment of upstairs toilets and shower to include moving one doorway to make room for an additional shower.  Permitted
· BA/2016/0275/FUL.  Broadlands Caravan Site, Johnson Street.  To demolish and rebuild the reception and information room and replace existing paving slabs with block paving.  Permitted
The next meeting of the Parish Council will take place on Tuesday 7th February 2017 at 7.30pm
Website: Ludhampc.norfolkparishes.gov.uk

Clerk: Jo Beardshaw, ludhamparishclerk@hotmail.co.uk.  01692 670787

